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                   NSW Country P76 club – Hunter Valley Chapter
                                           June 2014  Bulletin
Editorial: 
Hello all

June & July are very busy months for the Motoring Scene which started with a busy May.

The Sentimental Journeys show in the Singleton Showground was an interesting day where I was able to catch up with some of my old workmates that I worked with at Whittingham in the 80’s.

The public attendance was rather poor but a good collection of classic cars were on show with three Leyland P76 cars attending:

Manus & Dawn Andrews White 6 cyl

Brian & Jan Andrews V8 Super

Hal & Faye Moloney Targa

Craig Andersons nice Silver P76 has been sold and has gone to a good home up North,

Good to see Gordon Murray up and about as we have now arranged for his P76 to  go onto Club Plates.
My next Motoring book will be released at a function in Oberon on the 19th July which I am really looking forward to. Faye & I will travel down and bring back my first batch of books.
The Sydney Clubs Targa weekend at Heatherbrae was by all accounts a great weekend with the weather holding off and not spoiling the function.

Combined run with the Rolls Royce Car Club at the Hunter Valley Gardens on Saturday May 10th was a great success. It was wonderful to see 100+ Rolls Royce cars from as early as 1910 take part in the 26km run organised by the Leyland P76 enthusiasts and assisted by members from the Singleton Classic Club.
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More Rolls Royce day photos:
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Scott Brooks control (MG TD)                      Brian Andrews drawing a crowd as usual
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Manus Andrews Control at Pokolbin
Targa 40th Party:
, our Targa Party is still on Sunday July 27th July. With the opening of the Hunter expressway it will be easiest to meet at the Lost in the 50’s car museum at 9.30am then travelling to Beresfield to continue the Party with a Bar B Que lunch.

Coming from Singleton turn right at the first set of traffic lights at Cameron Park then take the next turn right into Farragher Way and take the next right at the T and the museum is on your left. Time 9.30 am cost $15.00.
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For those arriving and staying at Heatherbrae on the Saturday 26th July,                      there will be a tour to the Hexham elevated Hunter River walk (Children will enjoy this) and then an inspection of the World War II Radar Huts on Ash Island. 

Tour will commencing at 10.00am from the Heatherbrae Motel.

The evening dinner will be at Heatherbrae Motel on Saturday 26th.

All P76 enthusiasts are welcome to participate.
I have only at one time in the past opened my P76 library to members so this will again happen on Sunday afternoon following the Bar B Que lunch at Beresfield.

Glen from Lost in the 50’s needs to know how many will be attending the Museum.  Any that are attending please advise me so I can have a reasonably accurate number for Glen

On the 14th June I assisted with running a Motor Sport reunion in Newcastle called the Last Lap Reunion. To our surprise over 400 Motor Sport people attended with the Targa taken pride of place alongside a Bruce McPhee FE Holden replica at the entrance.
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Last Lap Reunion display at the Newcastle Harness Club 14-06-14 (Dave Miller photo)
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